

Invitation to your Parish Council/Meeting to submit a photograph to support the Beautiful Dales Campaign

Sometimes those of us who live in the Derbyshire Dales are guilty of not appreciating just how lucky we are to be surrounded by such natural beauty.

That's why Derbyshire Dales District Council is launching a 'Beautiful Derbyshire Dales' campaign.

We will be inviting local people to submit their own photographs of the Dales for inclusion in a special picture feature on our website at derbyshiredales.gov.uk – celebrating all that's good about the Dales.

We would be grateful also if your Parish Council or Parish Meeting could submit a photograph that does justice to your local area. You may wish to organise a local competition for the best photograph – or you may simply want to delegate the responsibility to one of your members!

While there is no specific deadline for you to get your photograph to us (we will be updating the photo section of our website as we go along), ideally we would like to have something from every Parish by the end of the summer. We will of course credit each Parish and individual photographers for supporting the Beautiful Dales Campaign.

We believe this promotion will not only give potential visitors to the Derbyshire Dales a great pictorial view of what we have to offer, but also prompt local people to spend more time discovering the many delightful places on their own doorstep.

Your help is much appreciated.

Please send your digital photograph (maximum size 3mb please) by email to jim.fearn@derbyshiredales.gov.uk. Alternatively you can send your image on a disc or as a print by post to: 'Beautiful Dales Campaign', Derbyshire Dales District Council, Town Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire DE4 3NN. Unfortunately we won't be able to return your photographs, so please keep a copy.

Yours faithfully,

Councillor Mrs Carol Valentine
Chairman, Partnership & Regeneration Committee
Derbyshire Dales District Council

